 

Riverside County Transportation Commission

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

15 Express Lanes Customer Transponder Account Fee Policies and Toll Policies

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Riverside County Transportation Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 9:30 AM (or as soon thereafter as the agenda permits), at the Riverside County Administrative Center, Board Room, located at 4080 Lemon Street, First Floor, to consider approval of the following:

1) Resolution No. 19-003 “Resolution Adopting Amended and Restated Interstate 15 Express Lanes and Toll Policy Goals and Toll Policies” 

2) Resolution No. 19-004 “Resolution of the Riverside County Transportation Commission Regarding the 15 Express Lanes and Transponder and Account Fee Policies” 
                     
Anyone challenging adoption of the above described resolutions will be limited to raising only those issues in which they or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the Riverside County Transportation Commission at, or prior to, the public hearing.

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS are invited to attend this hearing and be heard on this matter, or to submit written comments to the Riverside County Transportation Commission prior to the hearing date. Further information on this item may be obtained by contacting the Clerk of the Board at 951-787-7141.  All agenda materials will be available for review at www.RCTC.org
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